
From:   BoardSec
Sent:   April 25, 2014 10:13 AM
To:     
Subject:        FW: EB-2013-0442 - Intervenor Support & Addtional Comments - Sumac 
Ridge 
Attachments:    OEBComments2013-0442.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status:    Flagged

From: H. Stoosh   
Sent: April-24-14 9:06 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: hstoosh@peterboro.net 
Subject: EB-2013-0442 - Intervenor Support & Addtional Comments - Sumac Ridge 

The Board 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Skeet 
Toronto ON M4P 184 
Attention Board Secretary 
Tel (Toll Free): 1-888-632-6273 
Fax:416440-7656

To Members of the Board:

Please find attached a submission in Word document format supporting  those seeking 
intervenor status regarding  File Number: EB-2013-0442  as well as additional 
comments of concern regarding the application for the determination of the location 
of distribution facilities within road allowances owned by the municipality, City of 
Kawartha Lakes. 
Please note: It has come to my attention that the property owner of Lots 11 and 12 
Concession 6, Manvers Township, City of Kawartha Lakes, whose  properties will be 
affected by construction of the proposed distribution route along Gray Road has not 
been contacted by the applicant.  It is apparent that wpd Canada does have the contact 
information for this landowner. The landowner received a notice regarding the 
Environmental Review Tribunal hearing for the Sumac Ridge project in January 2014. 
These ERT notices were sent to all parties by wpd Canada.  However, the landowner, 
Mr. Hoefelmayr has indicated he has, to date, received NO information regarding this 
application.  
Yours truly
Jane Zednik
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